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National Walk@Lunch Day in Huntsville Rescheduled for Tuesday, May 9th 
 

BIRMINGHAM, AL –  Due to unfavorable weather conditions forecasted for tomorrow, 
National Walk@Lunch Day scheduled for Thursday, May 4th has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 
May 9th. The event will still be 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. at Big Spring Park East in Huntsville. We 
appreciate the City of Huntsville partnering with us for this special health and wellness event. 
 
For more information and to register, go to AlabamaBlue.com/walkatlunch.  
 
About Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama has insured Alabamians for over 80 years. Blue Cross 
offers coverage plans to corporations, individuals and the senior market. For more information 
about Blue Cross, visit AlabamaBlue.com. Connect with us on Facebook, check out our videos 
on YouTube and follow us on Twitter for more up-to-date information.    
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama is an independent licensee of the Blue Cross and      
Blue Shield Association. 
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